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October 14, 2021 

 

RFP No. 2022-0024-CSD/CW 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CONSULTING SERVICES for the LEADERSHIP TEAM 

and the INTERDISCIPLINARY TEAM 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

***MULTIPLE AWARD PROCUREMENT *** 

 

Dear Proponents, 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following immediately. It shall be the responsibility of 

interested Offerors to adhere to any changes or revisions to the RFP as identified in this 

Addendum  No. 1. This documentation shall become permanent and made part of the departmental 

files. 

 

Please note that the Santa Fe County Community Services Department has provided additional 

information relating to the Request for Proposals No. 2022-0024-CSD/CW. 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Addendum No. 1, Multiple Award. It is the intent of Santa Fe County to award multiple contracts 

for the scope of services.  The County may award one contract for both the Leadership and 

Interdisciplinary objectives or the County may award a contract for the leadership objective and 

another for the Interdisciplinary objective. 

 

 

Please add this Addendum No. 1 to the original Proposal documents and refer to Proposal 

documents, hereto as such. This and all subsequent addenda will become part of any resulting 

contract documents and have effects as if original issued; reference the receipt of the 

Addendum in the transmittal letter. All other unaffected sections will have their original 

interpretation and remain in full force and effect. Offerors are reminded that any questions or 

need for clarification must be addressed to Coralie  Whitmore,  Senior Procurement 

Specialist at cgwhitmore@santafecountynm.gov. 
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